[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Obote and planning team,

I hope you are well.

I am writing to strongly object to this planning application (2020/5951/P). I feel it is overdevelopment (the combined scale and bulk of development is excessive), results in a bulky addition to the property, it is overbearing, harmful to the councils policy (D1) for design, the impact of the design and character is inappropriate, it is out of keeping.

Please redact my name and details from any public forum.

Thanks,